Contact us We can be contacted

In person ©

At the Leisure Centre on a Sunday night or other session nights by arrangement

or via

Email 🕌

info@gainsboroughdolphins.co.uk finance@gainsboroughdolphins.co.uk membership@gainsboroughdolphins.co.uk

Website 🖳

www.gainsboroughdolphins.co.uk

Telephone 2

Chair - 07867962357 Finance (fee's etc.) - 07961997638

Post **=** ■

C/O
The Leisure Centre
The Avenue
Gainsborough
Lincs
DN21 1EP

SITUATIONS VACANT

We are currently advertising for a

Secretary

We need someone to be the 'post box' for the club receiving all the mail on behalf of the club, distributing it as required, to also issue Agenda's and attend Management Meetings to take, and then issue minutes along with other small tasks as they arise.

If this interests you see the Notice Board ,Website or speak with Nigel for more info.





November 2016

Christmas 2016 closures

With Christmas falling on the Saturday this year our planned closures are a little different to past years.

The last SUNDAY session before Christmas will be 18th December—all usual sessions will take place.

There will be **NO** Small Pool sessions after this date up to Christmas.

There are limited midweek sessions for Main Pool swimmers only up to Christmas—

Monday 19th— Usual groups Wednesday 21st—Usual groups Thursday 22nd — Usual groups

After Christmas the following sessions are being run for County swimmers only—Mark Smith will confirm directly with each swimmer. There will be no Small Pool swimming.

Wednesday 28th—6 to 7pm—Please be out of the Leisure Centre by 7:15pm
Thursday 29th—6 to 7pm—Please be out of the Leisure Centre by 7:15pm

Wednesday 4th January —6.30 to 7.30 pm Thursday 5th January —6.30 to 7.30 pm

The first SUNDAY back will be 8th January 2017 and all the usual sessions will take place.

Hopefully all this is clear, notices will be on the boards at the Leisure Centre to remind you, however any issues/concerns please speak with Mark, Nigel or the Front Desk

Nigel — Chair

AGM 2016

The 2016 AGM will take place on Friday 16th December 2016 at 7:30pm in the Meeting Room upstairs at the Leisure Centre.

We ask that parents attend the meeting to support the Management Team and the club.

The club are looking for support from parents both around the poolside and with the administration of the club.

All our teachers, coaches, Front Desk staff and Management Team are volunteers, we do not get paid and many of us do not have children swimming so do not 'need' to be involved. The club is 5 years old and it is evolving all the time but we are in need of new blood at all levels. That help is YOU!

We need parents to consider helping in the Small Pool where we are becoming short of mature staff, we have many of our older swimmers assisting and looking to take Level 1 qualifications when 16 yrs old but they move on, they go to Uni or get jobs, we need more parents to get involved or there is a risk that some small pool sessions may be cancelled or the programme adjusted. This would be a very last resort but one we may have to take. You do not have to be an ex swimmer or have a swimming background to help or become a teacher, we will guide you and train you and then if you go onto do Level 1 teachers course support you further. Please do not think 'I wont bother, someone else will do it' because they won't, help your club—speak with Debbie, Mark or Nigel for more info or to register your interest.

We are also need people to join the Management Team in a shadowing role. The club is run very effectively and continuity is very, very important so when current team members stand down those who have shadowed can step into the role giving club stability allowing it to continue to provide great value swimming for all.

The role of Treasurer, Membership Secretary and Chair as a minimum all need shadowing in 2017—please support your club and join us.